OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE
College Road, Chinsurah, Hooghly West Bengal

website: www.hooghlymohsincollege.ac.in; e-mail: hooghlymohsincollege@gmail.com

Notice

Notice No. 228/2021 Date: 24.09.2021

It is notified for information that Students who applied for NSS enrolment in August 2021 are
hereby directed to join the following Whatsapp group within 25.09.2021 (Time : 23:59 hours)

to remain connected for further information and instructions.

https://chat.whatsapp.com/CIQWwGdYxyHENyR3tQAKfX

All HODs' are requested to intimate the message among their respective student’s group at

their earliest expediency.
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